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December 12, 1968 

Rabbi Nachum Rabinovitch 
20 Midvale Rd. 
Downsview, Ontario, Canada 

Dear Rabbi Rabinovitch: 

Your letter certainly is one which deserves an affirmative | 
and enthusiastic response. Of course, I am anxious to co- 
operate. | 

I do not yet know of any specific plans for a visit to Israel 
but I hope to be speaking to Rabbi Itamar in the middle of 
January, p.G. At that time I will let him have more details, 
if any are available. 

Congratulations on your admirable efforts. 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
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